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Jono Tiernan                                                                                                 Our Ref: SSD-10349-PA-29
Project Director
School Infrastructure NSW
Level 9, 259 George Street
Sydney, NSW 2000

Attn: Leslie McCluskey (Leslie.Mccluskey4@det.nsw.edu.au)

26/10/2021

Dear Mr Tiernan,

TAFE Meadowbank Multi-Trades & Digital Technology Hub (SSD 10349)
Acknowledgment receipt of Archaeological Monitoring Report, Condition B3

I refer to the Archaeological Monitoring Report submitted to the Planning Secretary in accordance
with condition B3 of the consent for the TAFE Meadowbank Multi-Trades & Digital Technology Hub
(SSD 10349). I acknowledge and thank you for your response to the Department’s request for
additional information.

I note that the Archaeological Monitoring Report:
 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;
 contains the information required by condition B2 and B3 of the consent; 
 has also been submitted to Heritage NSW and Council; and
 has been submitted to the Department within 12 months of the end of the archaeological

monitoring program. 

I also note that no archaeological remains of the former tramway were revealed during the monitoring
program.

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the short Archaeological Monitoring Report, Version 2 dated
March 2021, for our information in accordance with condition B3 of SSD 10349.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Matt Wood on
9373 2855 or at matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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